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Class News from Chestnut Class
This week Chestnut have been very busy with their new topic, 'Memory box'. On Tuesday 

they were visited by Michaella and her baby, Flo, to find out more about babies. They have 

also had a fantastic Teddy bears’ picnic which they made their own sandwiches for.

This Week
Children in Need: We have had a great “Children in Need” day today. Keep an eye on our 

Facebook page for some photos and there’ll be some in next week’s Newsletter too. We 

also have a special video about our visit from Pudsey Bear that we hope to share soon.

Senior Open Afternoon: Senior Open Afternoon is on Tuesday 10th December from 2.15-

3.00.

Congratulations to Natalie: Congratulations to Natalie Loader, whose baby boy Finlay 

was born on 8th November weighing 7lb 13.5oz.

Salvation Army Christmas Packages: The Salvation Army are once again offering care 

packages of gifts, food and vouchers to families who are experiencing difficulties. If you 

would like to be considered, please contact Alison in the Office in strict confidence.



Class News from Firs Class

Firs class have enjoyed the harvest festival and have been making Christmas 

mincemeat.

Support Groups
Behaviour Support Clinic: These are on Fridays. Upcoming dates are 22nd November and 13th 

December. To book yourself a clinic slot to see Dr. Elizabeth Scott Gliba please contact Alison 

Mitchison in the Office.

Tina Knight’s Continence Clinic: These are on Fridays. The next date is 22nd November. If you have a 

current referral to Tina Knight from the Children’s Continence Team for toilet training and/or 

continence products for your child and would like an appointment, please contact her office directly 

by telephone on 01273 242145.

Yoimoji of the Week - Bucko

Bucko is Resilient. “I never give up. When something is hard or I make a 

mistake, I keep going and try again.”

This year we are using “Yoimojis” in our Assemblies, to help with 

learning and celebrating OFSTED’s Fundamental British Values. 

(Yoimoji is a blend of the Japanese words “yoi” (good) and “emoji” 

(slang for character.) You can see our Yoimoji posters on our website.
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